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Safety During the Covid19 Pandemic  
 

The Department for Education guidance for 

the full reopening of schools in September 
2020 was published yesterday and we are 
now busily working through every detail so 
we can formulate a safe, comprehensive 

and of course, fully compliant plan of action.  
 
For information about the existing safety 
measures in place, please go to the Aspire 

website: 

http://www.aspireacademytrust.org/1434/
coronavirus-guidance 
   
 
 
 
 
 

 

Class Structures & Transition Arrangements 
 

Today we are sending out a letter giving an 
overview of our current plans for class structures in 
September.  
 

As we are busy gathering key information 
necessary for finalising arrangements, you are left 
waiting and wondering what school will be like for 
your pupils in September. We will endeavour to 
provide further updates as soon as we are able to. 
 

Thank you so much for the patience and trust you 
are demonstrating at this frustrating time of 
uncertainty.  
 

Y6 Transition 

This is not the end to Y6 that any of us could 

have imagined but we are doing our best to 

mark this significant transition in the lives of our 

oldest pupils. 

Secondary schools have been liaising with 

families regarding transition arrangements and 

events and will continue to do so. At the same 

time, our Y6 staff team have been busy helping 

to ensure key information is passed on to the 

school teams in advance of their transfer. 

We are delighted to be able to put on a two-

day transition event for our Y6 pupils in the last 

week of term. Y6 parents will be receiving a 

letter outlining arrangements and the safety 

measures we have in place. We can’t wait to 

see our Y6s! 

Staffing News 

Following a recent selection process, we are 

delighted to announce that Mr Mike Pearson has 

been promoted to an HLTA position commencing 

in the new academic year. He brings enthusiasm, 

creativity, knowledge and leadership experience 

to this role.  

We are also welcoming Mrs Sarah Mattock to the 

team. She will be teaching in one of our KS1 

classes from September and will also be joining 

our keyworker Pod 6 from next week as part of her 

induction. 

This week we have been busy interviewing a large 

number of applicants for our recently advertised 

TA roles. We are then due to appoint an 

additional KS2 class teacher next week from a 

strong pool of applicants. 

I look forward to sharing details of these 

appointments with you in due course. 

 

Thank you for your support, 

Mrs Vicky Dilnot 
Head of School 

www.nansledanschool.org/web 
tel 01637 829298 

 

VIRTUAL MUSIC SUMMER SCHOOL 2020 

CORNWALL 

3rd, 4th and 5th August      09.00 – 16.00 

This is a free to attend event. The scheduled 
online events spread over the 3 days to 

include ensemble workshops, instrumental 
and vocal master classes with a Finale 

virtual Gala Performance. 
 

Open to all musicians of Grade 1 and 
above.  To register your interest please 

complete an application from on the link 
below. 

https://forms.gle/zDySB1gjM27f6GuNA 
Deadline for signing up is 30.07.2020 
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